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May 5, 2020 

Dear Parents and Staff, 

As you may have already heard, Governor Lamont announced today that due to the ongoing 

COVID-19 pandemic, he is ordering schools to remain closed for the rest of the 2019-2020 

academic year and to continue providing distance learning during this period.  In addition, CIAC 

also announced today there will not be a 2020 CIAC spring sports season.  Below please find 

additional important information and updates. 

BHS Graduation 

BHS Principal Maselli and the senior class advisors are working with our high school seniors 

and their parents to determine the plan for the BHS graduation.  The high school staff has already 

begun to celebrate our high school seniors.  I encourage you to take a ride by Bolton High 

School to see the senior portraits on display in the front of the school.  We will share the 

graduation plan once it is finalized in the next few weeks. 

 

BCS Eighth Grade Promotion 

BCS Principal Giard is working with the eighth grade class advisors to plan eighth grade 

promotion.  We will communicate the plan for the BCS eighth grade promotion in the next 

couple of weeks.   

 

“Grab n’ Go” Meals 
We will continue to offer breakfast and lunch “Grab n’ Go” meals until the end of the school 

year.  This is available to any Bolton family with children up to age 18.  We serve two (2) 

breakfast and lunch meals on Mondays, two (2) breakfast and lunch meals on Wednesdays, and 

three (3) breakfast and lunch meals on Fridays at Bolton High School between 8:00 – 9:00 AM.   

Please be sure to follow the following protocol: 

 

1. Line up in cars on the side of Bolton High School next to the cafeteria. 

2. Please Do Not Leave your vehicle or enter the building. 

3. Tell us how many children in your care that need meals.  

4. Wait in vehicle until staff brings out the meals and places them on a table. 

5. Staff will walk away and you can leave your vehicle to pick up the meals on the table 

and return to your car.  

 

Together we can make a difference!  

 

Stay safe and be well, 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 

Superintendent of Schools 


